
NO SCHOOL MONDAY, 5/26/2025

Hello RPKA Families,

Next week we will hold our graduation celebrations! I hope you'll be

able to join us as our students participate in a ceremony and walk

across our stage to receive their certi�cates. Be sure to check the schedule below for your child's

graduation day and time. If you plan to take your child home after the graduation ceremony, please

be sure to have your ID with you.

Due to graduation ceremonies and other classroom events, students will NOT be eating lunch at

their normal times next week. Please do NOT plan to have lunch with your child this last week of

school. Thank you for understanding.

Please plan to dine at Fiesta Ranchera on Tuesday, 5/27, for our �nal dine and donate event. Thank

you for all your support!

I want to thank you all for a wonderful year! Our STARS have been amazing! They have grown and

learned so much this year and are ready for �rst grade! Thank you so much for sharing your child

with us! What a privilege it has been to work with all of our RPKA families!

Have a wonderful weekend!

Respectfully,

Angela Swails

Principal

Rosa Parks Kindergarten Academy



MEDICINE PICK UP

If your child has medication in the clinic, please plan to pick it up by

the last day of school, Thursday, 5/29. Any medication that is not

picked up will be discarded. Per School Board Policy 5330,

medication for students in grades K-8 "may be released only to the

student's parent/guardian or to an individual who is 18 years of age or older and who has been

deisgnated, in writing, by the student's parent/guardian to receive the medication." Any emergency

medications, including inhalers and EpiPens, should not be picked up until the last day of school.

We appreciate your help!



Congratulations to our May Shining Stars! These students stand out for living out our motto of

"Treat People Right and Do the Right Thing" We are so proud of our Shining Stars!

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT FROM MRS. COOLMAN:

Please return all library books. If your child has an outstanding book I will be sending home a

notice (with a picture) to help your child �nd and return the book. Thank you!



Kindergarten registration will begin on January 6, 2025 for those students who will be entering

Kindergarten in the Fall of 2025. The student must turn 5 years old on or before August 1, 2025 in

order

to register. There is a waiver process for children with a birthdate after August 1 st up to August

15th.

The Kindergarten Academy your student will attend is determined by your residence only and not

where

other siblings may be attending. To determine which Kindergarten Academy your child will attend,

please go to the Perry Township website at perryschools.org. Go to the For Parents tab, click on

Enrollment, and Boundary Map.

May 26- NO SCHOOL

May 27th and May 28th Kindergarten Graduation

May 27th Fiesta Dine to Donate

May 29th Last day of school

http://perryschools.org/


Please remember to be at the bus stop in the morning 10 minutes

before your bus is scheduled to arrive. This greatly helps our bus

drivers deliver our children safely and on time to school! Thank you

for your help with this!

Please be sure to open the SAVE DATE DOCUMENT to see the

activities and events we have planned for this exciting school year.

Save the Date 2024-2025.pdf Download

70.6 KBPDF

June swim lesson registration is open! Classes are 30 minutes long and will be in the Perry

Meridian High School pool. Once a week and twice a week classes are available. Register online at

https://www.southsideindyaquatics.com or mai to: lessons@southsideindyaquatics.com
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A vegetarian option is now available. Please contact the front o�ce if you are interested in this

option.



A vegetarian option is now available. Please contact the front o�ce if you are interested in this

option.



Thank you to AIRESERV for

providing our car rider tags!

Please remember AIRESERV

for you heating and air

conditioning needs!

Thank you to Emmanuel

Church volunteers for all of the

on site support and donations!

Thank you to PTEF for our

Family Impact Series Grant!

ANGELA SWAILS
ANGELA is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters


